
DESERT CAMERA CLUB AND SUN CITY CAMERA CLUBS 
 

JOINT WORKSHOP ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

UNDER, THROUGH, AND OVER GLASS 
- Nancy Rotenberg’s Secrets Revealed! (Well, Not Quite) 

 
March 15 or March 31 (you choose!). 

 
In January, Nancy Rotenberg delivered a joint presentation to both clubs 
and presented some of her extraordinary images. Some of these images 
involve novel ways of interposing glass to create abstract and ethereal 
designs. 
 
Stuart Lynn has participated in three Rotenberg workshops and has 
learned the details of some of the techniques she uses to create these 
magical works. He has also acquired some of the paraphernalia. 
 
He will conduct a workshop to be repeated the morning (9am – noon) and 
afternoon (1pm – 4pm) of Thursday, March 15 and Saturday, March 31 (that 
is, four times in all). You bring your camera, film, tripod, and lens(es). The 
rest will be provided. 
 
Although a macro lens is ideal for this kind of work (bring one if you have 
one), do not be put off if you do not have a macro lens or a fancy camera. 
You will have fun regardless and find new ways to shoot interesting 
images. 
 
The charge for the workshop will be $8 per session to cover the costs of 
consumables. This may be an overestimate depending on the number of 
attendees: any overage will be split between the clubs proportional to the 
number of member attendees. 
 
If you plan to attend, please inform Stuart Lynn (mslynn@mac.com or 760-
322-4784) if you are coming as a member of Desert Camera Club; and 
Michael Emhoff (miemhoff@msn.com or 760-200-1189) if you are coming as 
a member of Sun City Camera Club. Please let one of us know before 
March 8! Checks or cash will be due by March 12.  
 
There will be a limit of 12 members to each workshop session. You are 
welcome to sign up for more than one session (to get more glass time!), 
but preference will be given to ensuring that at least 24 members from Sun 
City and 24 members from Desert get at least one shot! 
 
The workshops will be held in the Oasis/Canyon rooms of the Sun City 
Sunset View Club House. Details will be provided to participants. 


